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AUGUST SALAD LUNCHEON 

August 14, 2019 
11:00 - ?? 

Jacky’s House 
     Come to Jacky’s and catch up with others, 
Make sure your information is correct; bring ideas 
for grants and future projects. 
Jacky’s address 2630 Grandview Dr. take 26 to 
Kettering-then right on W. Rotamer Rd- then left 
on Grandview Dr. Call if you are lost or have a 
problem 868-6851. 
     Bring a small salad to pass. There are usually 
about 16 people in attendance. Plans for 2019-
2020 will be discussed.  
 

THOUGHTS FROM JEAN 
 

     As I talk with many of you, I find that most of us 
have been so busy over the summer that we have 
wondered how the time has flown by. We have 
been vacationing, healing, caretaking, volunteering, 
working, parenting and grandparenting, organizing, 
and the list goes on and on. We are a busy group of 
enthusiastic women, for which I am grateful. 
     I look forward to this upcoming year together. 
We have some speakers planned on topics such as 
genealogy, Badger Girls State, and art integration 
as well as our literary contest and some social 
times to spend together.  We will look towards 
some new ideas for grants for this coming year, so 
if you have ideas, bring them to our meetings. 
     I hope many of you are able to be at the salad 
luncheon on August 14th. We will enjoy touching 
base with those we haven’t seen over the summer. 
Thanks in advance to Jacky for hosting this again at 
her home. 
 
 

 
Editor-Pat Brabazon 

 
 
 

MEMBER BIRTHDAYS 
 
Aug.    2   Marie Hudziak 
Aug.  26   Janet Bishop 
Aug.  31   Terry Arneson 
Sept. 16   Ruth Ann Potts  
 

MEMBER UPDATES 
 

Bev is home and recovering from her hip surgery, 
thoughts and prayers for a speedy recovery. 
Sally’s husband is progressing, but is in for a long 
recovery  
Nancy’s husband continues to recover at home 
Judy R.’s husband is now home and continuing to 
recover 
Congrats to Angie Denewellis on her 40th 
anniversary 
      Keep everyone in your thoughts and prayers 
and keep Pat informed if there are members that 
need our support. 
  

CREATIVE ARTS RETREAT 
 

     Alpha Iota is part of the committee doing the 
planning for this year’s Creative Arts retreat in 
Green Lake on Oct. 4-6. It is a fun weekend with 
food, visiting, and crafting. Think about joining 
members from around the state. See the 
registration information in Wisconsin State News 
or contact Jacky. 
 
 

 


